
Area 3 Report- November 2015 

Highlights 
  
     In December, 2015, our Kenmore club will celebrate their 90th 
anniversary.  Our entire area congratulates them on this milestone.    Other 
than that, the most encouraging thing to report from Area 3 is that all of 
the clubs are actively involved in the 16 days of Activism with everything 
from websites to displays at local public venues, gifting various sundries 
to local women's shelters, to turning Niagara Falls orange.  The most 
dramatic thing that has happened for our area is that the St Catharines 
nominee for the Klausman award was selected as the District  winner.  We are 
proud that each of the clubs has been involved in a considerable number of 
fundraising events and as a result has been able to donate to international 
and local projects thereby empowering hundreds of women through western New 
York and southern Ontario and around the world. 
  
Challenges 
  
     We are fortunate that most of our clubs are retaining their membership 
but each is anxious to add to their numbers.  That will allow greater 
opportunities for advocacy as well as increased monies to support our 
causes. 
  
 


